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Date: 10/08/2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

You all would be aware that whiteners are highly toxic. Due to the chemicals they contain, use of whiteners 
can lead to respiratory issues and other health hazards like allergies in young children. We request you to 
ensure that your ward does not use a whitener or carry one to school with them. 

We shall confiscate any whiteners that are found to be used by students. 

For Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan, Pune 

 

Ruchi Masih 

Principal 

  

 

 

 

For any queries please email: 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 
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